
 
INFORMATION REGARDING NEWSLETTERS FOR THE 

MESA ART LEAGUE 

 

As of September, 2024 the newsletter will no longer be 

published.  Any and all information that would typically 

be placed in it will be sent out on a more timely basis by 

way of email and when applicable will be on the MAL 

Facebook page (mesaartleagueaz) and on this website.   


